
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

SUPPORT GROUP MEETINGS 
 

 AA Meetings Mitchell AA:       Sunday, Monday, & Thursday—8:00PM     Saturday—10:30AM 

 Al-Anon Meeting      Saturday—10:30AM 

 Narcotics Anonymous (NA):   Monday & Thursday—8:00PM  

NUMBERS FROM AUGUST 23, 2020  

AM Attendance: 73 Contribution : $2560.81 ($1637.50 Push Pay) 

Life Group Total:  23 Bread of Life contribution- August: $1400.00 (push pay $780.00) 

    BOL contribution In Memory of Carolyn Wilkins-$1075  

 Bread of Life July Statistics: 289 families; 16 new, representing 1138 people  

LIFE GROUPS 

 Greg Day’s (797-7437)/ Jimmy Chastain’s life group rotates between the Days’ and the Chastains’ 

homes. 

 Steve Gilstrap’s (279-3667) and Mike Johnson’s (279-2046) group meet at 5 pm at the Gilstrap 

home,   239 Horseshoe Lane, Bedford.  They are meeting via Zoom at this time. 

 Fred True’s group has stopped meeting. Those who have attended are encouraged to join 

one of the other groups.  

 Tom Sowders home 439 N. 9th St. Contact the office for the schedule.  

If you have any questions or need assistance with finding a Life Group please see Jimmy Chastain. 

 

 Bread of Life Monthly Collection- 1st Sunday of each month.  The next collection is next Sunday, September 6. 

   

  

 

 We are worshiping  in the FLC at 10:30 a.m.  NO CLASSES.   

 The service will be live streamed on Facebook. Go to Facebook/Mitchellcofc 

Or go to Mitchellchurch.org and click on the on-line worship tab. 

 

 

Birthday wishes to:  30th-Noble Mundy, 31st-Mike Johnson 

   September 5th-Grant Mathews, 6th-Karen Day 

 

 

 

 

Anniversary wishes to:  August 9th-Lester & Maddie Burris-12 years!,                                               

   16th-Warren & Susan Crawford-51 years! 

 

 

 

 

FOOD PANTRY WORKERS:  Don England,  Alex Thoms, Sharon Parish, Noble Mundy,  Alan & Leslie Bocock, Fred & 

Evelyn True, Steve & Linda Gilstrap,  Jean Church,  Jeanelle Conner, Barbara Doyle, Marc & Martha Fields,  Wayne 

Gaither , Mike Johnson,, Warren & Susan Crawford, Mark & Lou Ann Rader, Tom Sowders, Laura Barlow --Thank you to 

all the volunteers.   

Dear MCOC family, thank you for all your help over the years!  We will forever be 

grateful of your help to the preschool when we needed it.  I want you to know that 

little Lights Preschool meant the world to me, and I was crushed to see it go.  It will 

always hold a special place in my heart and I hope you all enjoy our classroom as 

much as we always did.  It was such a special preschool.   

   Morgan Suddarth Morris 


